
 

 
From: Mark Walledge   
Sent: 14 May 2023 16:33 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: REF: PLANNED DEVELOPMENT AT TILEKILN GREEN, GT HALLINGBURY S62A/2023/0017 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Once again, for a third time, we find ourselves confronted with a further application from Wren 
Kitchens. 
 
This proposal has been successfully refused on each of the previous applications, is it not therefore 
possible to confirm that under no circumstance would the building of a 24hr Distribution/Logistics 
Centre be acceptable!? 
 
It would appear that the plans are now to be considered by the Home Secretary and I hope there 
remains steadfast agreement with the view of previous Uttlesford Council decisions. 
 
It is very clear that such an open logistics facility in a village setting would have adverse effects on 
local environment. There would be increased traffic chaos at an already busy junction leading to the 
M11 at J8. Increased traffic in the village would increase the danger to local residents where there 
are already no pavements. The noise pollution from such a facility would also create an intolerable 
environment for those living close by, effecting mental health and physical health. The area on which 
the proposed facility would stand is also protected as part of the Stansted Airport development 
plans and green belt development. 
 
Thank you for considering my comments. 

__________________________________________ 

Mark Walledge 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




